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DATE: 29 April 2021 
No. of pages including this page:              
Two (2) pages 

TO:  PPA Personnel 
        Terminal Management Offices 
        Private Port Operators 
        Shipping Lines/Ship Agents 
        Shippers/Consignees 
        Other Port Stakeholders   
        All Others Concerned 

Emails: 

FROM: The Port Police Division Manager 
Email: bagartalia@ppa.com.ph 
PPD Email: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667 

Cc: Division Managers and other concerned units of this PMO  

SUBJECT:  IMPLEMENTATION OF IATF RESOLUTION NO. 112 ON THE TEMPORARY 
SUSPENSION ON THE ARRIVALS OF INDIVIDUALS  FROM INDIA 
ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us 
at once through Tel.(088)856-1264; Fax(088) 856-4667; Email Address:ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 

MESSAGE: 
 
Respectfully disseminating herewith Notice from the Assistant Secretary for Maritime 
of the Department of Transportation (DOTr) dated 28 April 2021 with the above 
captioned subject wherein all travels coming from India or those with travel history to 
India within the last fourteen (14) days preceding arrival shall be prohibited from 
entering the Philippines beginning 0001H of 29 April 2021 until 14 May 2021. 
 
In view thereof, concerned personnel/units and other port stakeholders are advised 
to observe the following guidelines on the conduct of crew change (as appropriate), 
to wit: 
 

A. Ships coming from or having rendered port of call/s from India within 14 days 
immediately preceding arrival in the Philippines, are temporarily restricted 
from disembarking their seafarers 0001H of 29 April 2021 until 14 May 2021. 
 

B. Filipino and foreign seafarers with no immigration admission in India within the 
last 14 days preceding arrival in the Philippines shall be allowed to disembark 
subject to existing health and safety protocols of the established One-Stop-
Shop (OSS) for Seafarers. 

C. Those seafarers already in transit from India or who have been to the same 
within 14 days immediately preceding arrival in the Philippines and arrive 
before 0001H of 29 April 2021, shall not be prohibited from disembarking their 



 

 

ships, but shall be required to undergo an absolute facility-based 14-day 
quarantine period and RT-PCR test. 
 

D. Embarkation to ships bound to India shall be subject to the existing exit 
protocols of the Philippines as well as entry protocols of the said country. 

 
For information, guidance and compliance.  
 
 
 
PPSUPT BERNARDO A GARTALIA 
 
Encl: A/S   
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